Communication and Keeping in Touch (see also How parents/carers are
involved)

Pupil Progress Meetings

Parent meetings are organised in the Autumn and Spring terms to discuss the progress
of your child.If you need to pass on some important information to your child’s class
teacher or to discuss a concern please contact them via email or pop into the reception
and pass a message on.

We also have regular whole school open mornings which is an opportunity for your child
to share their work with you.

Letters from School

A weekly Newsletter is sent out every Friday via Mailchimp, which keeps you informed
of events that have been taking place in school or which are about to take place.
Individual class teachers may send out additional letters when appropriate such as
letters regarding a class outing.

Information about the Curriculum in your Child's Year Group

At the beginning of the new academic year each year group will hold a parent meeting
to inform you about expectations for the specific year group..A letter will also be sent out
at the start of each term giving details of the curriculum, homework expectations and PE
times for the following term.

Social Media
The School website, Twitter, Facebook and the Windmill App are all used as ways of
communicating with parents and carers. The links for these are:-

Website — www.windmill.oxon.sch.uk

Twitter - @WindmillOxford

Facebook — Facebook.com/WindmillPrimarySchoolOxford
School App — User name: Windmill Pin:2527

Mailchimp (only for weekly newsletter) — http://eepurl.com/b5g



http://www.windmill.oxon.sch.uk
http://eepurl.com/b5gPBf

